Yessa, Peggy

From: Dolores Kester [dakester@sbcglobal.net]

Sent: Tuesday, August 10, 2010 4:57 PM

To: Yessa, Peggy :

Subject: neighborhood summit on development--input from Sherman School Neighborhood
Association

Attachments: CNI process review document.doc

Hello Ms. Yessa:

The Sherman School Neighborhood Association agrees with the development review
protocol and “process review” document drafted and used by Capitol Neighborhoods,
Inc, (CNI).

CNI Development Protocol: A Process for Building Success may be found here:
a. Full document: http://www.capitolneighborhoods.org/pdf/cni-protocol-
%20adopted %20chapter%20breaks%20proof.pdf
b. Developer Edition: http://www.capitolneighborhoods.org/pdf/cni-protocol-
%20adopted %20chapter%20breaks%20proof.pdf

The CNI “process review” document is attached here above.

These documents present a thoughtful, complete, and well balanced approach to
development within the City of Madison and should be put forward as a uniform model
for excellence in the development review process..

Would you please forward these comments to Mr. Cooley and to the city’s Economic
Development Committee which is in the process of reviewing city development
protocols?

Thanks,
Dolores Kester, Board of Directors
Sherman (School) Neighborhood Association

Tel. 249-1218





